
 
 

   
 

'Staff and Governors are committed to keeping children safe'.  
 

 Head Teacher:  Mr R Birtwhistle 
Village Primary School 

Windsor Road 
Thornaby 

Stockton-on-Tees 
TS17 8PW 

 
Tel: 01642 676768 

 
                   Email: Enquiries@thevillageprimary.org.uk 

Website: www.thevillageprimary.org.uk 
Twitter @thornabyvillage 

 
 

 

 
  

 

Tuesday 14th February 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are writing to give you advanced notice that this year’s Christmas holidays will not be in line with 
Stockton Borough Council school holidays. 

The trust has decided that we will finish on Friday 22nd December 2023 and return to school on 
Monday 8th January 2024. 

All other holidays will stay in line with Stockton Borough Council school holidays. 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

R Birtwhistle 
Head Teacher. 
 

 

 

http://www.thevillageprimary.org.uk/

